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RE: Freedom of Information Request 201718 / 036 – Struck Off Doctors 
 

Your Query Date of Request May 2017 

 

How many times in each of the last three financial years (up to April 2017) has the board employed 

doctors who had been struck off by the General Medical Council? Please give details of how many struck 

off doctors were employed, what duties they carried out and what involvement they had working with 

patients? 

 
Response 

 
NHS Orkney has not employed any doctors who have been struck off the by the General Medical Council 
in the last three financial years. 
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